
Minutes 
DBAA Board Meeting 

Tuesday, July 25, 2023 
 

Tom Drinkard called the meeting to order at 10:05 when a quorum of attendees 
was recognized.  In attendance were: 
 
   Tom Drinkard 
   Craig Robinson 
   Garry Williams 
   Sue Williams 
   Rich Brody 
   Vicki Bell 
   Jim Fordham 
   Jack Feagin 
 
The Secretary's report (distributed before the meeting) was approved; the 
Treasurer's report was deferred since our Treasurer was newly installed last 
week. 
 
Mr. Drinkard explained the problem with the existing term limits as defined 
in our bylaws and moved that we change the elections to odd years to allow 
this class to serve two years, as intended by the bylaws.  The motion was 
seconded by Mr. Brody and was unanimously approved. 
 
Mr. Drinkard next summarized the Unit's special events and tournament 
schedule. 
 
Tom suggested that the Hall of Fame elections be postponed this year and 
resumed next year. 
There were no objections. 
 
There is still time to nominate a Sportsperson of the Year for 2023. 
 
Tom explained the DBAA Mentoring Month will be held again next May; that the 
Friendship game will be scheduled next June; that the Change of Rank Parties 
should be expected around next March. 
 
Jack Feagin summarized the Fall NABC Championships planning and reminded us 
that the successful tournament will require volunteers able to serve 
starting at 09:00 and throughout the day each day of the tournament. 
 
Mr. Drinkard adjourned the meeting at 11:05 
 
Submitted by Garry Williams. 
 


